Notice for college students and guests
on the residence hall 17.listopadu

Notice for college students and guests on the residence hall 17 listopadu
According to the information of the master constructor Ing. Glaziers will be on August 2, 2017
To start construction work in building C - low building between buildings A + B!

There will be a fencing of the building site, the position of the cell under the stairs at building C and marking
Safe walking routes for guests.

Observe safety instructions and guidelines. Read the important information on the entrance and the notice board.
Attach the start-up information and the outbound route plan.
Be careful at the building site.

Do not park the wheels to the atrium between the objects will be blocked.
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